
 

 
 

December 10, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

RE: - School Closure 
 

We have just been informed that  under Section 22 of the Ontario Health Protection 
and Promotion Act, the Medical Officer of Health for Windsor - Essex has made the 
decision to ​close all area schools to students beginning on Monday, December 
14. The order remains in effect until Friday, December 18. 
 
We will send further information as soon as we have more to share. 

We thank you for y​our continued suppor​t. 

 

 
Brenda Roberts Santarossa, PhD 
Principal, 
John McGivney School Authority 
brenda.santarossa@jmccsa.com 
519 977 2200  
 
 
 

 

 

 
   

3945 Matchette Rd. 
Windsor, Ontario N9C 4C2 

T: ​519.977.2200 
F: ​519.977.2201 

http://school.jmccentre.ca 


